Dear Readers,

As every year on 1% January the Vienna Philharmonic Orchestra after playing a waltz "The Blue Danube" wished collectively

Happy New Year 2011 to the whole world. \WWhen the present issue of our journal reaches Readers, this event will be already a history. | join in those wishes,
wishing you success in scientific activity, health and happiness in a private life and satisfaction with all undertaken activities. Starting the New Year, we face
many new and ambitious challenges. Let them be fully successful. On the cover there are a few pictures from Vienna in Austria, undoubtedly one of the world's
capitals of culture and science. St. Stephen's Cathedral, Vienna State Opera and the fans gathered around classic music and the monumental buildings in the
centre of this beautiful city.

Handing over the next Issue | wish an interesting reading, and as usual encourage PT authors to prepare their work for publication in next issues.

Gliwice, in December 2010

Prof. Leszek A. Dobrzanski M Dr hc
Editor-in-Chief of the JAMME
President of the WAMME
President of the ACMSSE





